Kearsarge Area Chamber of Commerce
December 15, 2009 Meeting Minutes

In Attendance:
Marc Violette (Pres.)
Laura French (Pres. Elect)




Ginger Marsh (Treas.)
Mike McChesney (director)




Dan Watts


Bob Lutz (guest)




Maryann Plass (Sec’y.)

1 – Motion was made to approve November meeting minutes and were approved.

2 – Treasurers report given by Ginger Marsh:  $345.86 in reg. checking acct. plus $100 member-

      ship dues deposited for total of $445.86; Retailers group acct = $825.51; savings acct. =

      $1107.98; brochure acct. = $2366.30.  Ginger reported that $1300 in tickets were sold for

      the Preview Party.

3 – Motion was made to donate $700 to the Warner Beautification Fund which was approved by all.

4 – Laura French distributed the membership renewal letter so all could review.

5 -  The Annual Meeting date for 2010 was determined to be January 26 at Brookside, 51 E. Main

      Street at 6 pm.

6 – Dan Watts advised the Planning Board wants to make a presentation to the Chamber about 

      the upcoming changes on the March ballot.

7 – Mary Watts replaces Chris Daniels as chairperson of the Decorating Committee for the Festival of

     Trees .  Next year’s theme is Gingerbread Main Street.

8 -  Bob Lutz volunteered for a 1 yr. term as a director.

9 -  Next meeting is the annual meeting on January 26, 2010, at 6 pm.

10 – Marc Violette reported the Budget Committee has completed a 1st draft and it appears there

      may be a 1.85% decrease thus far.

11 – Laura French reported that the Retailers Group did very well this past weekend and the horse

     and carriage rides were a big hit.

January 6, 2010 Meeting Minutes of the Board of Directors
In attendance:    Marc Violette (Pres)
   Laura French (Pres Elect)     Bob Lutz (dir.)



     Maryann Plass (Sec’y)
   Dan Watts


      Mike McChesney (dir.)



     Rhonda Rood (dir.)
   Chris Daniels (dir.)
      Cheryl Blais (dir.)
1 – It was agreed to change officers’ terms to 2 yrs.

2 – Laura French advised she is going to speak to a group in Henniker on January 18 about the

      Chamber as they are thinking of becoming a Chamber.

3 -  Discussed trying to have a representative from each town.

4 -  Reminder to send email to the Bradford Business Association about the annual meeting.

5 -  We need to further discuss how the KACC will be beneficial for each town.  Examples would

      be to possibly offer a tree at the Festival of Trees to a business from each of the surrounding

      towns?  help them develop their own Festival of Trees?  help them develop their own Retailers

      Group which has done so well in Warner in order to improve business?
